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        Monday 12th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
We were all greatly saddened to learn of the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. On behalf 
of governors, staff and pupils, I would like to offer deepest condolences to The Royal Family at 
this very sad time.  
 
Her Majesty has had an enormous, significant and profound impact in inspiring and motivating 
generations of children and young people to be the best they can be. 
 
This week, pupils will be reflecting on the life of Queen Elizabeth II in class assemblies and lessons. 
 
School will be closed for all pupils on Monday 19th September for all pupils. (Bank Holiday – The 
Queen’s Funeral) 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr S Campbell 
Principal 


